From: Butler, Matthew

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: public comment 20-1605
Date: Monday, May 2, 2022 10:03:19 AM

From: Michael Steiger <steiger7@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 1:36 AM

To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: BIRCH SOLAR OPPOSITION

Dear Mr. Butler,

| am writing you today to voice my total opposition to the Birch Solar 1 complex. Thankfully, our
County Commissioners have passed a resolution excluding Allen County for renewable energy
developments of this magnitude. | strongly feel this should have applied to Birch Solar 1.

Thank you for your consideration!

Sincerely,

Michael Steiger
3310 Muirfield Place
Lima, OH 45805

Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available.
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